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ST. ELIZABETH CATHOLIC COMMUNITY CENTER

NEWSLETTER
St. Elizabeth Catholic Community Center has nominated Maria Guadalupe "Lupe" Garza as a "Super Senior" at Lifescapes Community Services "Super Senior Awards Recognition Breakfast."  It will be held at Cliffbreakers on Thursday, November 19th.  Lupe has volunteered at St. Elizabeth's for 28 years.  She comes 5 days a week and works 6 to 7 hours a day volunteering.  No task is to large, or to small.  She can unload a truck from Northern Illinois Food Bank filled with non-perishable food faster than individuals half her age.  She will bag groceries, finish that job, go onto sorting clothing, then distribute bags to clients in the afternoon, and then cook tomorrow's soup kitchen food before she leaves for the day.  We just helped celebrate her 60th birthday.  She truly is an asset!

We will begin putting Christmas Baskets together for needy families and their children in December.  Toy donations are being accepted at 1505 S. Main St.  Any question, please call 815-965-6993.
St. Elizabeth Catholic Community Center is desperate for bags!  We need brown bags and plastic bags for our Food Pantry, and plastic bags or shopping bags for our Clothes Closet.  Please continue to save all year long and drop off at 1505 S. Main St.

St. Elizabeth Catholic Community Center served a hot Thanksgiving Meal on Wednesday, November 18th, to 432 individuals.  We had two students playing a cello and a violin for entertainment.  Msgr. Bales, pastor of Holy Family, helped us with the invocation.  Three Boylan students helped carry food for the disabled, set place settings, and gave out milk.  Special thanks to the many volunteers that helped make this possible.  They cooked 35 turkeys and all the "fixings" to go along with the meal.

St. Elizabeth Catholic Community Center distributed 254 Thanksgiving baskets this year because of the generosity of the community.  We had many turkey breasts saved, along with the donated turkeys, that we continued to make boxes for until they were all gone.  In the end, we were able to give away 35 to "walk in's" who were not expecting to have a Thanksgiving meal at all.  The joy on their faces made it so worthwhile.
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